Charter

COMMUNICATIONS
July 11, 2017

Dear Municipal Official:

This letter gives notice that the following channels will be added to the SPP Select level
of service on or about July 20, 2017:

e Shop Zeal 1-5
e GEM Shopping Network
e ShopLC

For a complete lineup, visit spectrum.com/channels.
To view this notice online, visit spectrum.net/programmingnotices

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at 716-686-4446
or via email at mark.meyerhofer@charter.com.

Sincerely,

Mark Meyerhofer
Director, Government Affairs
Charter Communications
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